July 21, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: DOUG BENNETT
FROM: JEANNE EOLM
SUBJECT: SEC and Consumer Product Safety

Commission Recommendations

I have received several recommendations to appoint Maxilyn Brown
to the SBecurities and Exchenge Commission, which I forwardefd to

you previously. 8ince the SEC, to my knowledge, has never had a .

woman, I think this would be an excellent place for aenothef yoman
eppointee. -

Additionally, the names of several women have been sygdgested for
opeful that

the Consumer Product Safety Commisslion vaecancy. I
another woman will be named to that Commisgsion.

Could you tell me the status of these two appointments?
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